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The Quarterly regrets any inconvenience 
to Supt. Egan as a result.

Allison, Shannon, Trudy and Nick Veres received 
best wishes from C/Supt. J.R. Gilholme. Cabo San 
Lucas, Mexico, will never be the same after Nick 
opens his "Senior NCOs' Mess", during the winter 
months which he plans to spend there with this 
wife.

The Quarterly apologizes to Supt. D.H. 
Egan, CISC Director, for the photo cap­
tion which appeared in the HQ Dispatch 
IALEIA AWARDS, p. 33, Spring 1990, 
Vol. 55 No. 2. The caption should have 
read as follows:

On p. 64, Vol. 55 No. 2, the following 
photo was cropped in such a way that 
Allison Veres was excluded. The caption 
for Photo 2 read:

Editor-in-Chief of the 1989 CACP Organized Crime 
Committee Report, Sandra E. Allen, receives 
IALEIA award from Supt. Doug Egan, CISC 
Director.
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